September 5, 2023

John Rucker

Executive Director

Branch District Library

10 E. Chicago Street
Coldwater, Michigan 49036

Dear John:

Thank you for your gift of furniture to the community center. The chairs, love seat, and
stackable chairs will be very useful as we fill up the center with people. Your generosity will
help us achieve our mission “to build a multicultural center that brings people together through
educational and social opportunities.” Please follow us on our web site:
Coldwaterbeechhouse.org and our Facebook page, Coldwater Community Center at the Beech
House to get updates on our progress.

On behalf of the board of directors of the Coldwater Community Center, Inc., thanks
again for your gift.

Sincerely,

RATL
Kathie Bappert, Chairperson

517-243-2769
kathie@coldwaterbeechhouse.org

Pursuant to the Internal Revenue Service requirements, we wish to advise that no goods or services were
provided in exchange for this contribution. We are an exempt organization as described in Section
501(c)(3) of the Internal Revenue code; EIN 88-3422726 this letter serves as your official tax receipt.



